MES PTO Newsletter

October 2018

President's Message

Happy October! Welcome FALL! Thank you for joining us at our annual Movie Night! We had a great turnout, and the kids seemed to enjoy themselves. We raised approximately \$500.00! WooHoo!!!. We will be having a little competition between the grades this month with the Loose Change Challenge! It will run for 2 weeks and the grade with the most coins will enjoy free ice cream on a Wednesday at the end of the month. The October PTO Meeting will be held on Tuesday October 2nd this month because of a scheduling conflict. Please join us to talk about our Fall Festival and upcoming Book Fair!. Child care will be provided. If you have questions or concerns please contact me anytime @ MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org

Calendar of Events

OCTOBER

- 1-15 Loose Change Challenge
- 2 PTO Meeting changed to TUESDAY this month @ 6:30pm in the Library

NOVEMBER

- 1-9 Book Fair
- 5 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library
- 9 Fall Festival

DECEMBER

- 3 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **JANUARY**
- 7 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **FEBRUARY**
- 4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **MARCH**
- 1-8 Scholastic Book Fair
- 4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library STEM Night Date TBD

APRII

- 1 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library
- 6 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library JUNE
- 3 Wrap-up Meeting 6:30 in the Library



Announcements

VOLUNTEERS are needed for the Book Fair & Fall Festival. Contact any member to help out!

PTO Contact Information

Officers

President- Melanie Fontaine Vice President- Sarah Brailsford Treasurer- Bethany Cerpovicz Secretary- April Joslyn

Email-MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org

Facebook- Moosup Elementary School PTO